
Regulatory Affairs Department Brad Lutz 
Manager Regulatory Affairs 
Telephone: (816) 654-1689 
Facsimile: (816) 556-2110 
Brad.Lutz@kcpl.com 

July 7, 2016 

Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 

RE:   Request Commission Approval of Revised Tariff 
Sheet No. R-63.01.1 Rules and Regulations 

Dear Secretary: 

KCP&L-Greater Missouri Operations Company (GMO) seeks approval from the 
Missouri Public Service Commission of the enclosed tariff revision.  

This filing is made to incorporate an update of the GMO pre-MEEIA opt-out rate.  This 
sheet, which contains a lower rate than that which is currently in effect, was inadvertently 
omitted from the tariff filing associated with ER-2016-0156 (GMO’s ongoing general rate case). 
In discussing with Commission Staff, it was decided to file this sheet as a regular tariff filing 
and request the Commission process this filing with the tariffs in the ER-2016-0156 case. 

Thank you for your consideration of this revised tariff sheet.  Please contact me directly 
at (816) 654-1689 or Brad.Lutz@kcpl.com if you require any additional information. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Brad Lutz 

Brad Lutz 

Enclosures: Letter of Transmittal 
Proposed Tariff Sheets (w/ red-line versions) 

cc: Tim Rush 
Lois Liechti 
Office of Public Counsel 
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